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Dear colleagues, 
 

On behalf of the Environment Division of the United Nations Economic Commission 
for Europe, I would like to express our deepest condolences on the passing of 
Professor Victor Dukhovny.  
 

Professor Dukhovny has been a true promoter of transboundary water cooperation in 
Central Asia and beyond and a great advocate of international water law and the Water 
Convention in the region.  

 
We will always remember Professor Dukhovny for his great commitment to water 

cooperation, tremendous knowledge and inspiring enthusiasm. 
 
We would be grateful if you could pass our heartfelt sympathy to 

Professor Dukhovny’s family. 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 

  
Marco Keiner 

Director 
Environment Division 
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